FILED 9/26/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 06239-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Curt Mouring

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 2:19 PM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Delores Reecy; Bart Fletcher; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks
Subject: RE: DN 01939-201

Nickalus,

Please return to the Company, Confidential Document Number 01939-2017.

Curt

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 1:14 PM
To: Curt Mouring

Subject: DN 01939-201

Hey Curt

DN 01938-2017 you requested to returned last week is the motion for confidential request. Could you send a new email
for CMS records requesting DN 01939-2017 be returned to source? Thanks

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6760

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





